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Dear Ms. Nason, 

July 3, 1986 

Re . Payroll and Finan ·cial Services Grieva ·nc ·es 

In your letter of May 26, 1986, regarding the Financial 
Services Grievance, you requested 'a written statement 

224-2308 

from (me) on the Union's claims and proposed remedies in 
this matter'. My four page letter of June 6 was a response 
to that request. I 6ited ' th~ tarticles being grieved, gave our 
reasons for grieving them, and specified the remedies we are 
seeking. I do not know what you mean when you say that 
you have not received 'full particulars on these grievances'. 
Please call me if you wish to discuss this any further. 

We have considered Bruce Greyell as an arbitrator, and have 
decided against him. We propose at this time that you 
accept Bruce McColl as arbitrator. 

Yours truly, 

Ted Byrne 
Union Representative 


